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      H o m e  o f  t h e  C o u g a r s  

 
 

Chaparral Middle School Orientation and Registration 
 
Dear soon to be Chaparral Middle School Parent/Guardian, 
 
The time has come to begin the registration process for the 2019-2020 school year as your 
child transitions to Chaparral Middle School. This letter will provide you with information to 
assist you and your child with this process.  
  
Student and Parent Orientation 
You and your child will have separate opportunities to receive an orientation at Chaparral on 
the following dates: 

Student Orientation 
Friday, March 15, 2019 

8:45-10:45 am 
(At Chaparral - students come from their school) 

  
Parent Orientation 

Thursday, March 21, 2019 
6:30-7:30 pm 

Location: Multi-purpose Room (MPR) 
  
Registration Process - There is a two-step process to register your child for Chaparral. 
Step 1 (Spring): Online Elective Registration 

 Registration open Friday, March 22, 2019 at 3:00 pm and will close Friday, 
March 29, 2019 at 3:00 pm 

Access this link: https://goo.gl/forms/XRaNmjTkOpMpEzE72 
 Enter student and school information 
 Review with your child, the Elective Course descriptions 
 Select and rank elective choices (Note: rank your choices 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th choice) 
 Review description of Design-Based Learning Core (optional) and make selection if 

appropriate 
 Please contact your child’s school if you need access to a computer and/or the 

internet 
 IMPORTANT: After you register on-line, you will receive an email confirmation. 

 Step 2 (Fall): Chaparral Middle School Registration 

 6th Grade registration is Wednesday, July 31, 2019 (Time to be announced) 
 You will receive a letter with more details and a specific timeframe to come to 

Chaparral, based on your child’s last name. 
 This process will include the following: 

 Pick up your child’s class schedule 
 Purchase ASB card and PE uniform if applicable 
 Turn in Immunization update 
 Update emergency card 
 Pick up textbooks 

If you should have any questions, please contact Ms. Aquino at (909) 861-6227 or by email 
at caquino@wvusd.k12.ca.us. 
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